Acorn Park School



Newsletter





School Office 01953 888656

Friday September 5th 2025

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/

Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup

Weekly School Update – Welcome Back!

Good afternoon everyone,
We hope you all had a wonderful Summer break!

This is our weekly Class Dojo School Post (normally sent on Fridays!). We love to share:

★ Highlights from the week

III Upcoming events

Relevant information for you all

(W) Welcome!

A huge welcome to all our new students and families. Whether your child joined us this week or will be joining soon, we hope they feel welcome and ready to thrive with us.

And of course, welcome back to all our returning students and parents too!

© Our Expectations & Values We keep things super simple here:

Always be kind

✓ Always try your best

Our 4 core values are:

We care

& We strive

We grow

We thrive

Each week, we celebrate student stars who embody these values!

I'm always blown away by how well our students settle back into routines – even after the Summer break!

Well done to everyone, especially our 33 new students who've joined us this week. That brings us to 175 students on roll – the biggest we've ever been!



	Futures	Friday
--	----------------	--------

While Callie is on maternity leave, Tracy will be leading our careers programme. She's excited to get to know all the students and support their career goals.

We've got an inspirational careers programme planned for the year ahead!

₹ Year 9 and above parents/carers:

Please see the attached Local Area Offer letter and pack. These resources outline opportunities and support available to guide your child's career journey.

If you have questions, feel free to contact Tracy Walker.

Term Dates

Attached are our school term dates. You can also find them on our website:

www.acornpark.org.uk

Results & Achievements

- ♦ Huge congratulations to all students who sat exams last year you did incredibly well and we're proud of you!
 - Special shout-out to Jimmy D, who raised £185 for WWF through a sponsored swim amazing work!

Communication Reminder

We use Class Dojo for handovers, but it's not monitored during the day.

• For anything urgent, please call the school directly to speak with a member of the team.

Drop-Off & Pick-Up

Thank you to everyone doing the school run! With over 80 vehicles, your cooperation in the driveway and car parks has been brilliant.

(Yes – that was me in the hi-vis this week!

ouightarrow - with a special mention for Mark and Karen for helping too)

Student Stars

There are too many to mention this week!

From amazing attendance, uniform readiness (a few days in advance!), and big smiles – the vibe around school has been positive and excited.

We're all looking forward to a fantastic year full of special moments.

Hope you're all having the best weekend and looking forward to next week!

See you soon!

Adam 😌



